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It is absolutely asinine that you are trying to pass a bill that you changed last minute 

that hasn’t had time for public testimony or review. YOU work for the public, YOU 

work for the average citizen. You do NOT work for the political powers that control 

you now. Adults between the ages of 18-20 should be allowed to possess any type of 

fire arm, especially since they can vote, purchase cigarettes, get married and join the 

military. Increasing the fees for obtaining a firearm or a conceal carry weapon should 

be of low monetary value to allow all classes the right to purchase and carry guns. By 

increasing in the fees you are disenfranchising the poor, preventing them their rightful 

possession of a gun. Owning a gun prevents the government from completing taking 

over the rights we have as United stated citizens. It has what’s prevented us from 

becoming China or Australia. As a gun owner, I know this to be true. It keeps the 

balance the citizens have from complete tyrannical government control. I am a 

rational, well educated, highly contributory member of society. Do not put 

constrictions on my right to bear arms or others right to beat arms. You want to gun 

control violence, that starts with better mental health care and better polic education 

and more drug diversion programs and cleaning up the homeless population. Focus 

your attention there, and your gun crimes and violent crimes will become less.  


